Letter to Year 8

OAKFIELD ACADEMY

15t June 2020
Dear Pupil,

Hello again. | hope that you and your family are all well.
Your tutors and | are still looking forward to receiving your e-mails with photos of anything you have done while
following our Little Lessons, Oak Academy and BBC Bitesize work.

As you know it has been suggested that you need to look at your school timetable to see what lessons you should
be following each day this will then give your day a little more structure. You are then able to send your work into
your teacher who will be able to provide feedback and next steps to help you progress. | think that perhaps you
could spend a little more time on the subjects that you have chosen for GCSE. Also it is really good to keep up with
your reading.

Just a reminder of what they are - subject e mails dt@oakfieldacademy.org or year8 @oakfieldacademy.org for
messages for your tutors or myself. Remember you can ask Mrs Applegate from S&G questions this can be done via
her e mail support@oakfieldacademy.org

| hope that you have had a chance to do some of the things that | suggested in last weeks letter to help get you
more familiar with Frome College. If you haven’t then | have included the suggestions again in this letter.

Familiarise yourselves with the Frome College Website you will find

e House information including contact details for HOH

e Extra-Curricular activities — clubs that you might like to try

e Your day — how it will look at college

e Well-being who you can talk to

e Refectory — all important food information

e Read the prospectus — this will tell you lots of things about the college
e Look at the Gallery — lots of pictures of what the site looks like

e Read some newsletters — these will give you a feel for college life

e Isthere a map of the site?

You could also make make a list of questions, if the website doesn’t give the answers then you could
e Ask a parent to use the transition e mail Transition@fromecollege.org
e Send an E mail to Head of House — by parent initially
e Perhaps ask and older sibling or someone you know who goes there
e Have a chat with a friend they may either have same question or answer

| will be in touch again next week and in the mean time keep up all the good things that you are doing. Don’t
forget if you have any questions you can get in touch and we will do our best to give you the answer.

Take care of yourselves.

L Peat
Ms Peat
Head of Year 8
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